
 
 
23rd April 2025 

Bank Details for Money Drop 

Dear Fellow Investors, 

Greetings on behalf of NSEL Investors Forum (NIF) 

This is to bring to your notice that Universal Trusteeship Services Limited (escrow agent) 

who has been appointed for distribution of Settlement amount shall be performing 

money drop on 25th April 2025 to verify the correctness of your bank accounts.  

Those Investors who have not yet provided their bank account details are requested to do 

that by logging at https://nsel-ots.in/ots.aspx. Also, those who have provided their details 

can verify the correctness of details entered by logging at https://nsel-ots.in/ots.aspx. 

Since we need to submit the details of your bank accounts, we request if the entry / 

update is done latest by 12 pm tomorrow. 

In case of any clarifications on the above, our helpdesk team will be happy to assist. Do 

feel free to get in touch with the helpdesk team at 8097365262, 8097358980, 

8097361921, 8097376673, 8097376734 from Monday to Friday from 10.00 am to 7.00 

pm & Saturday from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm. 

We shall keep updating you the further progress on timely basis.  

Thanking you  

 

Team NIF 
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